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TP RECOPNG [ RTPOSTING March 23, 1995

Mr. Richard F. Bergmann

Marco Island Sewer and Water Committee

58 W. Collisr Boulevard

Marco Island, FL 33937 ﬁ

Re: Dockat No. 920199-WS -- Application of Southern States
Utilities, Inc., and Deltona Utilities, 1Inc. for
Increased Watsr and Wastewater Rates

Dear Mr. Bergmann:

ACK

AFa This letter 1is in response to your March 16, 1965
e correspondence concerning SSU's request to sxtend the time to file
PP & service availability case in this docket. You have objected to
N the granting of any extension to SSU.

- In Docket No. 920159-WS, 8SU requested a rate increase for
Tire . approXimately 127 systems throughout Florida. 1In that case, the
an  Commission ordered SSU to file for a service avallability case
Y e _within two years of the March 22, 1993 order. S8SU has not filed by
ES . March 22, 1995, and has instead requested an extension until the
end of June,

o The Marco Island system's rate case was addressed in a

separate docket (Docket No. $20655-WS) . According to the final
v~ , “order in that case, you, the Office of Public Counsel, 8SU and the
bﬂ-wimm_Commission Staff agreed that the utility would file a service

A5 . availability case for the Marco Island system within two years of
T " the issuance of the order. However, as the order in that case was
------------ issued July 23, 1993, SSU has until July 23, 1995 to file for the

Marco Island system. I have enclosed a Ccopy of the relevant pages
of the order for your reference.
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It is my understanding that as a customer of the Marco Island
syscam, your concerns address the filing in Dockat No. 920655-WS,

ancé not Dockset No. 9201%9-WS. Therefore, your letter will be
placad in Docket No. $20655-WS. Please advise me i1f cthis is
incorrect. Also, please fzel free to call me if you have any

questions about this matter.

Sincerely,

zuﬁ-é(/ fwdn
gargt O Sufﬁf%&n

sta Counsel

Enciosurs

cc: Division of Water and Wastewater (Rendell, Willis)
Division of Records and Reporting
All Parties of Record




